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Members of Local Lodge 1725

On Wednesday, April 4, 2018 the IAM will hold a rally and march in
Memphis Tennessee to commemorate the 50th anniversary of the
assassination of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. This rally and march are
to celebrate his legacy as champion of not only social justice but as
a champion of labor rights as well.

At the March 8th Local Lodge 1725 business meeting, the
membership approved sending four eligible members to represent
Local Lodge 1725 at this rally at the expense of the Local Lodge.
To be eligible to participate in this event you must be a member in
good standing and have attended four Local Lodge 1725 business
meetings in the past 12 calendar months as of March 8, 2018. If
you meet the eligibility requirements and want to attend the rally
then get a signed letter to either the local lodge, to Recording
Secretary Helena Thorton or to President Mike Jones expressing
your interest in attending this event. This signed letter must be
received no later than Thursday March 15th at 10:00am

The names of all the members that meet the above requirements
will be put into a drawing which will be held on Thursday, March 15
at 11:00 am at the local lodge. The first four names pulled in that
drawing will be selected to go and represent Local Lodge 1725 at
this event. Alternate names will also be pulled in the same order
and the selected members will be notified the day of the drawing.

Fraternally

Mike Jones
President Victory Lodge 1725
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